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Stone Wall Mapping Project Uses New Technology 
to Honor The Past 

 

The New Hampshire Geological Survey (NHGS), at the 
New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services 
(NHDES), is launching a new interactive "New 
Hampshire Stone Wall Mapper," which will enable the 
public to use this web-based tool to map the state's 
landscape of historic stone walls. This crowd-sourcing 
map is made possible through a $14,487 grant from the 
New Hampshire Charitable Foundation. The grant will 
help further NHGS' mission to provide the public with 
authoritative information on the state's landforms and to 
promote earth science education. 
 

 The "New Hampshire Stone Wall Mapper," is a 
mapping initiative that uses the availability of Light 
Detection and Ranging (LiDAR) images across New 
Hampshire to map the state's historic stone walls, 
especially in areas that are completely forested today. 
LiDAR provides a detailed map of land surface 

 

CONSERVATION NEWS 2019 

Mike grew up in a very tight-knit family on a 1000ac 
dairy farm in rural, southern Illinois. As a kid that farm 
was his kingdom. He and his cousins spent their 
days wandering through the forests and pastures. He 
knew then what he wanted to with his life: play 
outside all day, every day. After seven years in the 
army, two tours of duty in Iraq (2003 and 2005), and 
one tour of duty in Afghanistan (2007) he was ready 
to work inside. Luckily for him, he met and married 
the love of his life, Kathrin, while stationed in 
Grafenwoehr, Germany before they were sent to Fort 
Bragg, NC where he spent two years as an Airborne 
Infantryman in the 82

nd
 Airborne Division.  

 After he finished his deployment to Afghanistan, he and his wife decided to leave 
the Army in April 2008. They moved to Southern Illinois where they both attended 
college at Southern Illinois University in Carbondale. After he had completed his 
B.S. in Forest Resource Management they returned to Germany where he received 
his M.S. in Forestry and Wildlife Management at the Technical University of Munich 
in Munich, Germany. After Mike received his M.S. in 2014, he and his wife once 
again returned to Illinois where he spent two years working as a Timber 
Management Specialist and Crew Leader for a wildlife habitat management team in 
Jonesboro, IL.  

 On December 9, 2015, Mike and his wife welcomed their 
first child, their daughter Alina into the world. His wife decided Continued on page 3 
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